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NOTICE 
 

BUDGET HEARING 

 

7:00 p.m. Wednesday, June 20, 2018 

 

HS Media Center 

 
 

NOTICE 
OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 2018-2019 BUDGET 

HARBOR BEACH COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Wednesday, June 20, 2018 at 7:00 o’clock p.m., at Harbor Beach 

Community School Media Center, 402 S. Fifth Street, Harbor Beach, Michigan, the Board of Education 

of Harbor Beach Community School District, Huron and Sanilac Counties, Michigan will hold a public 

hearing to consider the District’s proposed 2018-2019 budget. 

 

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2018-2019 budget until after the public hearing.  A copy of the 

proposed 2018-2019 budget, including the proposed property tax millage rate, is available for public 

inspection during normal business hours at the Superintendent’s office 

402 S. Fifth Street, Harbor Beach, Michigan 48441 - Phone 989-479-3261 

 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE 

PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING. 

 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 

 

       Nancy Krueger 

       Secretary, Board of Education 

       Harbor Beach Community Schools 

 


